
Gary Philbrick Scholarship 

 

PGA REACH New England and the Cape Cod Chapter team 

up to promote the Gary Philbrick Memorial Scholarship. Mr. 

Philbrick was a respected member of the Cape Cod golf 

community and a PGA Professional for nearly three 

decades. He worked tirelessly on behalf of his fellow 

professionals, charitable organizations, and the community 

at large. Gary was the recipient of many awards, most 

notably the Bill Strausbaugh Club Relations Award by the NEPGA and he was also named 

Cape Cod PGA Professional of the Year twice. 

Diane Philbrick & children, Lindsay, Ian, and Tracy; along with Gary’s brothers Richard, David, 

Jeffrey, and Mark are joining with the Cape Cod PGA in hopes to keep memory of Gary alive 

with an endowed scholarship fund created from the proceeds. 

Eligibility Requirements 

●​ Applicants must be going to college or in college planning a career in the golf 

industry. 

●​ Applicants must live in one of the towns on Cape Cod or the Islands. 

●​ Interview is required. (Candidates must dress in proper golf attire) 

●​ Scholarship is need-based, information required from FAFSA application, specifically 

the EFC (Estimated Family Contribution) 

●​ Applicants must maintain a GPA of at least 3.0. 

 

PLEASE DIRECT ALL QUESTIONS to: ​Michael Packard, PGA 
Director, PGA REACH New England 
mpackard@pgahq.com 

 


